
 

 

 

November 26, 2018 

 

Mrs. Sherron Skipper 

City Clerk 

City of Hartsville 

Hartsville, SC 29550 

 

Dear Sherron, 

 

It is with a sad heart that I must resign my position as Council Member for the City of Hartsville.  My last 

meeting will be December 11, 2018.  It has been an honor to serve my community in this position for so 

many years.   

 

Johnna has accepted a position at Anderson University which will allow us to be closer to our children 

and grandchildren.  Anderson will be our new address, but being a Hartsville native, Hartsville will 

always be my home.   

 

Kindest regards, 

Billy 

William A. Shirley 

 

 

 


